
	

	

  
 
	

 
Friday 10th September 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you had a lovely summer break and are looking forward to the year ahead. We 
are about to start a very busy year as we prepare for our end of KS2 tests in May so we 
hope you have all had a good rest! 
 
This half term our theme is “A West Side Story” and next half term, our theme is ‘World War 
II’. These two themes will be the stimulus for all our learning with our subjects being 
creatively linked.  
 
This half term we will be visiting the Museum of London Docklands Sugar and Slavery 
Exhibition and further details will be given closer to the time.  
 
PE lessons will be on Mondays and Fridays. Please ensure your child has appropriate kit for 
indoor and outdoor lessons and bring your PE kit to school on Monday to take home on Friday.  
 
Year 6 will soon be using the CGP Key Stage 2 books for homework to support their 
learning. Until then, your child will receive English and Maths homework from their 
teachers.  
 
Your child also brings home a reading record and reading book every day which they 
are expected to read at home daily.  I suggest that you listen to your child read at least 
three times a week, each time signing their reading record – this will vastly improve their 
reading and writing skills.   
 
If you would like to arrange an appointment to discuss any questions or queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact the office to organise a suitable time. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Ridgers 
Eastaugh Class Teacher 

 
 

 


